
 

 

March 2023 
 
 
Dear Applicant  
 
Temporary Teacher of PE (Maternity Cover) 
 
Thank you for your interest in the post Temporary Teacher of PE at Lady Manners School.  The post 
is to cover a period of maternity leave from September 2023 and is due to end in July 2024.  The 
post provides an exciting opportunity for an innovative and forward-thinking individual to make a 
significant impact on the teaching and learning of PE.  You will be joining a faculty of highly 
supportive, friendly and dedicated colleagues led by an experienced Director of Learning. 
 
The successful candidate will be: 
 

• well-qualified and enthusiastic  

• able to inspire students of all abilities and ages to achieve their highest potential 

• committed to delivering high quality teaching and learning 

• a strong team player 

• able to contribute to the development of the Personal and Physical Development Faculty 

• well aware of the importance of safeguarding children. 
 
To assist you with your application the following documents are available: 
 
• Information regarding the PE Faculty  
• Job Description 
• Person Specification  
• Application Form 
 
Completed application forms should be returned to the Headteacher by 9.00 am Monday 27 March 
2023.  The application form must be accompanied by a supporting letter which should address: 
 
• why you are a suitable candidate for this post 
• your own approaches to teaching and learning  
• how you would contribute to the development of an already successful faculty and school 
 
We look forward to receiving your application and working with the successful candidate. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
G Peat 
Headteacher 


